
ZOOM SESSIONS WILL BE HELD AT 10:45 MONDAY - FRIDAY 
WEEK OF:  APRIL 13, 2020 – APRIL 17, 2020 

NAME: Jill Grismore   1st Grade 

MON 4/13 TUES 4/14 WED 4/15 THURS 4/16 FRI 4/17 

R
EA

D
IN

G
 

Standard: Varies by 
student 

 

Compass Learning 
Reading-Pathway 

45 Minutes 

Standard: Varies by student 

 

 

Compass Learning Reading-
Pathblazer    4.14.20 

45 minutes 

Standard: Varies by student 

 

 

Compass Learning Reading-
Pathway 

45 minutes 

Standard: Varies by student 

 

 

Compass Learning Reading-
Pathblazer-   4.16.20  

45 minutes 

Standard: Varies by student 

 

 

Compass Learning Reading-
Pathway 

45 minutes 

M
A

TH
 

Standard: Varies by 
student 

 

Compass Learning Math- 
Pathway 

45 Minutes 

Standard: Varies by student 

 

Compass Learning Math-
Pathblazer-4.14.20  

45 Minutes 

Standard: Varies by student 

 

Compass Learning Math- 
Pathway 

45 Minutes 

Standard: Varies by student 

 

Compass Learning Math-
Pathblazer-4.16.20  

45 Minutes 

Standard: Varies by student 

 

Compass Learning Math-
Pathway 

45 Minutes 
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Standard: SC.1.P.12.1 

 

Log into your Discovery 
Education account. You 
can get there from my 
webpage.  You will see a 
video to watch called 
Forces and Motion.  
Watch the Video and 
click Mark as Complete 
when you’re done. 

  Standard: SC.1.P.12.1 

 

Log into your Discovery 
Education account. You can 
get there from my 
webpage.  You will see a 
video to watch called Sid 
the Kid: Sid’s Super Kick.  
Watch the Video and click 
Mark as Complete when 
you’re done. 

   Standard: SC.1.P.13.1 

 

Log into your Discovery 
Education account. You can 
get there from my 
webpage.  You will see a 
video to watch called The 
Blue Dragon: Slipping and 
Sliding.  Watch the Video 
and click Mark as Complete 
when you’re done. 
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   Standard: SS.1.G.1.1 

 

Log into your Discovery 
Education account. You can 
get there from my 
webpage.  You will see a 
video to watch called Paul 
the Penguin: Models, Maps 
and More.  Watch the Video 
and click Mark as Complete 
when you’re done. 

   Standard: SS.1G.1.2 

 

Log into your Discovery 
Education account. You can 
get there from my webpage.  
You will see a video to 
watch called Understanding 
Maps:  Key to Everywhere.  
Watch the Video and click 
Mark as Complete when 
you’re done. 

  
IN

D
EP

EN
D

EN
T 

R
EA

D
IN

G
 Read for _20__ minutes Read for __20__ minutes Read for _20___ minutes Read for _20___ minutes Read for _20___ minutes 

SP
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 10:00-10:30 

Media 

 10:00-10:30 

PE 

10:00-10:30 

 Art 

 

 10:00-10:30 

Music 

10:00-10:30 

 Culture 

 


